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Corrected Audible Functionality 
We have identified and corrected an issue with the 1135 Wireless 
Siren when it is used with panel bell action set to either temporal or 
pulse. The audible will not sound correctly when used in either of 
those programmed settings. There are no audible issues when panel 
bell action is set to steady.  

The problem affects any 1135s shipped between June 28, 

2017 and August 31, 2017. Affected units will have a serial number 
between 15239700 and 15240988. If you have received any of these 
units, you may send them in and they will be replaced with a 
corrected unit free of charge. All units shipped as of September 1, 

2017 have been corrected and operate as expected.  

Updating 1135 Wireless Sirens 

If you have any questions or would like to request an update to your  
affected units, please contact DMP Customer Service or Technical  
Support at 1-800-641-4282. 

 

 

 
 

 

Figure 1: 1135 Wireless Siren 
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